November 13, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

We are excited that you will be our speaker for our Fall
Commencement on Wednesday, December 18, 1985. The ceremony
will be held at 7:30 p.m. at the Bayfront Plaza Auditorium.
We will have about 300 persons who will be receiving under-
graduate and graduate degrees at that time.

Flease feel free to speak about any subject which you so desire.

I would suggest that you may want to limit your remarks to about
15 minutes.

If there are members of your family and friends whom you would

like to receive a special invitation to this commencement, please
provide me with a list of those persons. We will have a reception
for you and any invited guests following the commencement excercise.

Let me again thank you for your confidence in naming Corpus Christi
State University a repository for your papers and archives. I
assure you that we will take superb care of this valuable collection.
We will also make the Garcia Collection available for research and
writing regarding the history and the many accomplishments of' the
American G. I. Forum.

I will be in contact with you at a later date to make arrangements
for your transportation to and from the commencement on December
18th. We look forward to being with you on that evening.

Sincerely,

QQe

B. Alan Sugg
President
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